
Principal’s	Report	–	PAC	Meeting	
September	16,	2016	

	
Recent	Events:		

• Great	startup!	Total	enrollment	325,	up	from	projected	319	
• New	division	to	accommodate	new	students	=)	
• New	staff:	Mrs.	Olson,	Mrs.	Krajewski,	Ms.	Ykema,	Mrs.	Lendevoy,	Mrs.	

Froehler,	Ms.	Bascombe,	Mrs.	Seto,	Mrs.	Chow,	Mrs.	Beedle	
• Getting	to	Know	You	conferences		
• September	Assembly	–	“I	Can”	
• First	Nations	Cultural	Workshops	–	running	for	6	days	(ArtStarts	Grant)	

	
Upcoming	Events:	

• Terry	Fox	–	coin	drive	and	school	run	(Sept.	19	-23)	
• Good	morning	Club,	X-Country	teams	begin	week	of	Sept.	19	
• Walk	and	Roll	to	School	week	of	Oct.	3	
• Stream	of	Dreams	project	
• Bike	safety	lessons	for	grades	4	and	5	

	
	

Items	to	discuss:	
q What	are	you	hoping	for	from	our	school	this	year?	

	
	
	
	

q What	would	you	like	to	know	more	about	(ie	the	education	system,	
curriculum,	reporting….)?	

	
	
	
	
	

q What	could	we	offer	you	as	parents	to	be	more	informed	and/or	involved	in	
our	school?	

	
	


